
DATES TO REMEMBER 

Friday March 25th 

-Trike-a-thon cancelled  

-Picture Day, NOON DISMISSAL  

Late pick up fees will apply to 

students not picked up on time 

Thursday, March 31st–Friday, April 1st 

-Spring Break, CLOSED 

SUNSCREEN 

If your student stays past 12PM and 

you would like us to reapply 

sunscreen to your child, please let us 

know. A sunscreen form will need to 

be completed and you will need to 

provide the sunscreen. No aerosol 

cans. 

GARDEN DONATIONS 

We will begin gardening this month 

and are looking for donations. 

Anything in appreciated be we are 

asking for seeds, soils, and pre-grown 

plants.  

Please make sure your student wears 

clothes that is okay to get dirty at 

school 

 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

As we are getting into warmer 

weather, we encourage students to 

bring water bottles that are insulated 

and can keep students’ water cold 

when students take them outside. 

Please also wash water bottles daily.  

If your student will be absent or late, 

please notify us via Brightwheel. 

Please check your mailbox daily. 

If you pick up your student after 

3:15PM, PLEASE SECURE THE FRONT 

DOORS SHUT WHEN 

ENTERING/EXITING THE FACILITY 

ACADEMICS 

We will have a focus around Dr. Seuss 

as his birthday is March 2nd. If you 

have a special, funny, or silly Dr. Seuss 

book that can be read at circle time, 

we encourage your student to bring it.  

Language: “-un” word family 

Geography: Australia 

Math: Money and coins 

Science: Primary color mixing 

Practical Life: When to say “excuse 

me”, Gardening 


